
Newsletter– 13th January 2023 

Our school value this term is RESILIENCE. 

Reminder: Please do not drive down Dover Street between 8:40am and 

9:10am.  This ensures the safety of the children whilst walking to school. 

Thank you for understanding.  

Reminder: We have a coffee morning at 9am-10am every Friday for parents. Please join us!  

LATES: Please make sure that you bring your child to school 

on time every day. The gates are open from 8:40am and 

your child must be in school for 8:45am. Thank you 

Parent Governor ballot forms:  Last Friday we gave out the governor ballet 

forms. Please make sure you return these on Monday to the school office if 

you are interested in being a parent governor. Thank you 

Next Thursday we have the Lancashire Fire Service in 

school to see Year 2 and Year 6. Year 2 will be having a 

fire safety talk and Year 6 will be having a road safety 

talk.  

Hobgoblin Theatre Company came in         

yesterday to perform The Wizard of Oz 

and Hansel and Gretel.  The children all  

really enjoyed it! Here they are preparing 

to perform Hansel and Gretel to KS1!   

Reception parents: Please make sure that you are up to date with snack 

payments. This term, snack is £9, payable on Scopay. Thank you 

The next school holiday: School will close on Friday 10th February for the 

Spring half term. We will reopen on Monday 20th February.  


